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The following SO-MT tasks were performed: 

1. Continued to provide all FSO-MTs with information received from our DSO-MT. 
2. Provided pertinent information to all FSO-MT on Risk Management requirement and the time frame for 

completion of the new requirement.   
3. Seeking Auxiliary members within D5S who are qualified to teach the RM program for our AUXTCT Facilitators. 
4. Discussions with DCDR to arrange for AUXCT topics to be presented in Division Training sessions. 
5. Contacted SECTOR to arrange dates for continued Division Training activities through November 2019.  
6. Continued discussions with the DCDR and the VDCDR regarding the Division training program for 2019.   

 
The following SO-SR activities were performed: 

1. Sent reminders to all FSO-SR on submission of minutes to appropriate staff.  
2. Minutes of our April meeting were forward to D5S leadership following approval at our June 2019 meeting. 
3. Minutes of the Division meeting of June 2019 were sent to voting members of the Division for approval at the 

August 2019 meeting. 
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